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I used the M4 to travel to from mid 1970's till retirement and paid my share of tolls now it is 
proposed my children must now pay tolls to travel to work. On top of the tolls is the petrol taxes 
that should be used on road upgrades. Bad planning by governments has ensured job creations 
has be confined to the Sydney and CBD and this practice should cease now that an airport is to 
be built in the West. Wesconnect is a white elephant built years too late to be functional if the 
West Sydney Airport is to proceed. If Government are demanding a toll be paid on the M4 that 
people must use to travel to work then it should be an allowable Tax Deduction to offset 
Governments BAD planning. In the 1970's we moved west as governments promised jobs would 
be created in the West for the Mount Druitt workers and others. This has not eventuated to date. 


